
BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 
Circular No. BPS/22-23/84        APPLICABLE FOR PREP- V CLASSES Date: 05.11.2022

            

   

Dear Parent, 

In accordance with the information circulated to School by Directorate of Education- Govt. of 

NCT, Delhi vide Circular No. DE.23(737)/Sch.Br./2022/1075 dated 04.11.2022, viewing the 

prevailing quality of air and its harmful impact on children’s health, it is hereby informed that no 

classes will be conducted for Primary Classes (Prep- V) students up to 08.11.2022 (Tuesday). 

However, office shall remain open on 07.11.2022 (Monday). 

Parents are also advised to encourage their wards to wear masks.  

 

Please check the School’s Official Website : www.banasthalipublicschool.com for regular updates. 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

Principal 

 

 

http://www.banasthalipublicschool.com/

